




Annunciation’s 25th Anniversary Cookbook

Mary’s Helpers Trip
St. Michael’s Pirohi/Fish Fry & Albanese Factory Store

Friday, April 11th
Depart - 2:00PM

Join us for a Sweet and Savory trip to Indiana.  We will leave church at 2PM and 
head to the Albanese Gummy Factory Store in Merrillville.  Once we have satisfied 

our sweet tooth, we will venture over to St. Michael’s for their savory Pirohi & 
Fish Fry that starts at 4PM.  After dinner, we will head back to Annunciation, 

hopefully, to return in time for Pre-Sanctified Liturgy at 7PM.
  If you plan on purchasing a carry out order, please fill out an order form.

All pre-orders must be in by April 5th!

This is a great opportunity
             for community service
             hours!

We could also really 
use help from our 
young adult 
community.  It is a 
great way to give 
back to your church 

Join us as we prepare the 
church for Pascha 

Saturday
      April 12th
        starting at 

 10:00AM

The Annual Cleaning of the Pews
Eparchy of Parma Stewardship Appeal

As we move closer to the great Feast of Pascha, we continue in
 our process to identify the gifts given to us by God and ponder
 the ways in which we can respond to His generosity.  Please 
  remember the annual Stewardship Appeal as you prepare for
   the upcoming Feast of Pascha.

Visit parma.org for more information and to make a one-time or 
monthly secure donation through our website.  Thank you for your past 
support and for your continued generosity with this year’s campaign.

Let’s make our Stewardship Goal!  $20,400
You can make an Appeal Pledge until May 15th 

We are collecting family favorite recipes for our 
very own 25th Anniversary cookbook!

These can be old family favorites, Lenten, Ethic, 
Christmas, Pascha, etc.  If you like it, I am sure 
we will too!

Send recipes to Shelia Horne: horne_sheila@msn.com
or you can drop them off in the Business Office.

Chocolate Cross Sale
Chocolate cross orders are now available and can be 
picked up before or after any of our services.  If you have 
not placed your order, there is still time to do so.  Please 
see the sign up sheet in the Narthex.



Online Registration is now Available
Scan the QR code on the poster or visit our parish website:  https://byzantinecatholic.com/25th-anniversary-celebration

To show your support 
for our parish family, 
please consider 
purchasing 
an advertisement or a 
family’s well wishes in 
the 25th Anniversary 
Program.

Full Page - $500
Half Page - $300
Quarter Page - $150

These can be purchased 
online or in the business 
office.  You can email 
your artwork to 
annuncbyzchurch@aol.com 
or you can work with 
Catherine Baranko to 
create a special message 
representative of your 
family.  All ads and art 
work need to be 
submitted by May 1st.


